
 The board reviewed the Excerpted May 1 letter regarding the  Krueger Trust Estate letter and had 
concerns over the language binding the library/City to indemnification of trustees. 

The worry is that this promise could read to bind the library/City to indemnification of the trustees even 

if, e.g., a different beneficiary or third-party raises a claim against the trustees that is entirely unrelated 

to the library’s distribution, and impose liability on the library/City beyond the value of the distribution it 

received (particularly with the legal fee reimbursement obligation).     

City Attorney Chesebro redrafted the problematic language for board review. 


